#### A note from Mrs Miah

We hope everyone had a wonderful half-term. We have some wonderful things planned.

The children have all settled in beautifully in class 7 and have been busy showing me what fantastic things they can do. I am very pleased with the attitude to learning and I hope to see this continue.



# Year 3 Class 7

#### **Important Reminders:**

Remember children need to arrive at school by 8:50am daily. By arriving on time, this will allow for a smooth start to each day of learning.

Should your child arrive late, they will enter through the Learning Zone door.

### This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is 'Gods and Mortals' It is a history based topic. Children will be learning about:

- The Trojan horse
- The myth of Medusa

Children will also be developing their History skills through the use of enquiry questions and using primary and secondary sources.

Also, we have our exciting trip to Simply Greek in Newcastle coming up on Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> November.

## **Weekly reminders:**

PE is on a Tuesday. Due to the cold weather now being pretty constant, PE will be indoors. Children will need plimsolls, along with their white t-shirt and black shorts.

## **Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:**

This half term we have the following events and activities:

- Halloween Disco 4th November
- Parents Evenings 11<sup>th</sup> and 12<sup>th</sup> November
- Greek restaurant visit (Newcastle) Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> November
- Christmas Dinner Day 10th December
- KS2 concert 12th December
- Year 3 + 4 Christmas party 17th December
- Christmas Fayre 19th December

#### **Homework:**

Thank you for your support with homework.

Just a quick reminder, homework will be set on a Monday and due in on a Friday. Homework for Maths and Spellings will be online.

Children will still have a banded reading book and reading log. This will be sent home daily, and will be changed weekly/as needed during our library visit.

